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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2021-22/No.06                                                                                                  Date: 11.06.2021                                                                    

To: Parents (EYP to Sr.kg)  

From: The Principal 

Subject: Parent Handbook and Parent School Communication Policy for Remote Learning (Year 2021-22)  

 Dear Parents,  

As we gear up for the new session, let me take this opportunity to extend our gratitude to the parent community for 

their support which enabled us to sail through a challenging academic year. Let us hope that we continue to 

collaborate towards a bright future for our children. 

Thank you for participating in the end of the year online survey conducted by the school. You will be happy to know 

that we have taken some proactive measures based on your feedback to modify our approaches during Remote 

learning to meet your child’s needs better. Kindergarten timing would be increased as requested, Saturdays would 

be off for EYP, and this year some planned physical activities would be part of the daily routine. Apart from these 

schedule changes, we have identified areas for instructional improvements which our teachers will be implementing 

in their teaching practices. They have been undergoing intensive summer training to improve their teaching 

practices to enable even more engaging and effective learning in our virtual classrooms. 

We are sharing the updated ‘Parent handbook for Remote Learning’, which would give you an overview of our 

remote learning approach and expectations. The ‘Parent-School Communication Policy during Remote Learning’ 

will help you to revisit the processes for having smooth communication with the school. 

Please click on the links below to access the documents: 

Parent handbook for Remote Learning 

Parent-School Communication Policy during Remote Learning 

We request you to read these documents thoroughly, and discuss any questions that you may have with your child’s 

teacher or the front desk counselor. We look forward to having our students back. 

With Warm Regards, 

  

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 

The Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school  

Redbricks Education Foundation 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jIbMPF10pvQ8dJmX9VFsVPtgGwo6UT26/view?usp=sharing
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HELnmHsc7uXffpEI1nx5J3W-NNg_dYgw/view?usp=sharing

